
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryant News                     May 25, 2017 

STAY IN TOUCH 
Bryant Website 
www.bryant.dbqschools.org 
 

Weather-552-3035  
Lunch 552-3250 
 

Like us on Facebook – we are 
the Bryant Family Organization 
                         

                        

CALENDAR 
The Week Ahead 

 
Mon May 29 

 NO SCHOOL – 
MEMORIAL DAY 

 
Tue  May 30 

 Yearbooks Distributed 
to students  

 
Wed May 31 

 Fun day 
 
Thurs June 1 

 LAST DAY 

 Progress reports sent 
home 

 

 
HAPPY 

SUMMER! 

 
 

Thank You! 

I cannot believe that it is already time to wrap up my first year at Bryant. 
I have been blessed to get to know the students, staff and families. 
Throughout the year, everyone was so very welcoming.  I wish everyone 
a wonderful summer.  Enjoy the extra time together. 

Chris McCarron 

 

Changes for Next Year 

As you know, our school has been over crowded for a number of years 
and we have been asking for help to address the problem. 
Unfortunately, to address the problem, it meant that three class sections 
needed to be removed from our school so that we can be a straight two-
section school. We are excited for the additional space, but saddened 
that it means that some students who are currently enrolled at Bryant 
this year through open enrollment will not have their open enrollment 
renewed. It is with a heavy heart that we say good-bye to these students 
and their families. We wish them the very best. 

 

In addition to students leaving, the following staff are also leaving:  

Ms. Fangman, Mrs. Houlihan, Mrs. Pollock and Mrs. Martel. We are so 
very grateful to these ladies for sharing their gifts with our students. We 
wish them well in their new adventures. 

 

PowerSchool 

Parents, please remember to go into PowerSchool and 
update any changes in your address or in your phone 
number. If you are not sure how to do this, call the office 
and they will be happy to help you! THIS IS CRITICAL 
INFORMTION THAT THE OFFICE NEEDS IN CASE OF 
EMERGENCIES! Call 552-3400. 

 

Fun Day Colors 

Don’t forget to have your child wear the color assigned to their grade 
level on this Wednesday for Fun Day. 

PK- Purple  K- Red  1st-Blue  2nd-Yellow  3rd – Green  4th – Orange 

5th- Tie Dye (Students will be making these shirts at school.) 

 

 

 

http://www.bryant.dbqschools.org/


 Fun Day is Wednesday, May 31st! 

With the end of the year in site, Fun Day is right around the corner and students are excited and ready for 
this special tradition. Here is the general schedule for the day: 

Opening Ceremony 8:10-8:30 

 Pledge of Allegiance, School Song and Sportsmanship Goals 

Morning 8:30-11:15 

 Preschool through 2nd grade students will collaborate on multi-age teams as they rotate through 
outdoor stations of fun and active games. 

 3rd through 5th grade students will be in their classrooms enjoying community time with their 
classmates. 

Lunch 11:15-12:00  

 All students will eat together out on the playground. Parents are welcome to join their children. 
Students will have the option to order a school sack lunch or to bring a lunch from home. Parents will 
need to provide their own lunch. 

Afternoon 12:00-2:15 

 3rd through 5th grade students will collaborate on grade level teams as they rotate through outdoor 
stations of fun and active games. 

 Preschool through 2nd grade students will be in their classrooms enjoying community time with their 
classmates. 

Closing Ceremony 2:15-3:00 

 Everyone is invited to participate in our end of the day assembly at 2:15 in the gym. We will 
celebrate the day’s community time and recognize our 5th graders as they prepare to move onto 
middle school. 

 

Parent Involvement 

All parents are welcome to join at any or all of the following times:              

 Opening Ceremony and Closing Assembly 
 Lunch 
 Outdoor activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dunk Tank Charity 

Every year, on Fun Day, a selected few staff members sit in a dunk tank for one of 
the stations. To add an element of service to the day, staff and students can 
donate money to their "favorite" dunk tank person to spend extra time in the 
dunk tank. The money then goes to a charity. In the past, we have donated 
locally, nationally and globally. This year, the dunk tank donations will go to the 
Cure Alzheimer's Fund. 100% of the money donated to this charity goes to 
research. If you would like more information, please visit their website: 
http://www.curealz.org/ . The milk jugs for donations will be on the table outside 
of Mrs. Kilgore's room from Tuesday, May 23rd through Friday, May 26th. The 
staff members willing to get dunked for charity are Mr. Hamilton, Mrs. Kilgore, 
Mrs. Lampers and Mrs. Sellers. Thank you, in advance, for your donations. 

 

Yearbooks 
Yearbooks will be distributed on Tuesday, May 30 for those who have purchased 
them. We do have additional copies available for purchase. You can bring your 
payment of $15.00 to the office. They will be available for purchase through the 
end of the school year or until we have sold them all. Hurry in to get yours today!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


